
Notice of Publication of accounts for the Annual AGAR to Mazars June 2023 

 

Ovington Parish Council have provided the annual return to Mazars  who are the external auditors to 
the parish council and the return is available for public scrutiny on both on the parish notice board 
and the Hugo Fox website from Monday 12th June. These accounts have been verified by the parish 
council but must be regarded as unaudited until ratification by Mazars. 

Any questions in relation to the accounts can be directed to  Cllr Nigel Parkes at Greenacres.  


